
I am pleased to inform you that your grant application has been tentatively selected for the fiscal year 
2021 CTE Career Education Pathway Grant, subject to satisfactory completion of the requirements of the 
Merit Based Review and the Grant Accountability and Transparency Act.  Upon the completion of the 
Merit Based Review, program staff will contact you with program amounts and the next steps in 
completing your award.     

Congratulations on the selection of your grant proposal.  If you have any questions or need technical 
assistance at any time during the project period, do not hesitate to contact Kristina Valentine at 
kvalenti@isbe.net. 

 


